20 November 2015

Mr. Tim Gnaneswaran

Community Involvement Coordinator
Olive Crest

2130 East 4th Street, Suite 200
Santa Ana, CA 92705

Dear Tim,

The Newport Irvine Rotary Club is pleased to award four scholarships
in the amount of $1,000 each to the following Olive Crest students:

Attached please find two checks totaling $4,000 written to Olive Crest.
As we discussed, please have Olive Crest issue the four $1,000 checks
to the above individuals.

As you suggested, we will present the scholarship checks and
certificates during the Alumni Christmas Party on December 15t from
6.30-8.30pm. PLEASE SEND ME THE ADDRESS.

Yours in Rotary service,
Cecil Hess
President 2015-2016

Newport-Irvine Rotary Club
Mobile: 949 838 5890



